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If you’ve submitted an online membership application or 
signed up to receive newsletters and you haven’t received 
any communication from MEGA Mentors, our emails are 
most likely being tagged as SPAM. Please check your SPAM 
box and mark all emails from MEGA as safe. To ensure future 

emails from MEGA's various email accounts won't be tagged as SPAM, 
please also add MEGA's domain name "@megamentors.org" to your safe 
sender list (whitelist) or filter settings. If you need assistance with 
whitelisting MEGA's domain name, here is an OnlineGroups blog with 
instructions. 

You may also periodically receive phone or text messages from MEGA 
Mentors to remind you of upcoming events or your RSVPs. So, please add 
these phone numbers to your cell phone contacts so they won't be 
marked as SPAM: (804) 210-7805 and (844) 678-7644. 

http://onlinegroups.net/blog/2014/02/25/how-to-whitelist-an-email-address/
http://onlinegroups.net/blog/2014/02/25/how-to-whitelist-an-email-address/

